
 

   

                                      Dress Down Day Tuesday 3rd October 23 
                                                  Harvest Festival Celebrations 
                                                         Food Drive Donations 
 
 
Dear Coleridge Staff and Families, 
 
We are holding a food drive in school; we will be donating all of the food collected to Hope 
Church Food Bank.  All donations should be handed into class teachers and then they will be 
presented to a representative from the Food Bank.  Please donate as much or as little as you can 
to this worthwhile cause.  
 
On Tuesday 3rd October we are holding a dress down day in school and ask if you could donate 
an item from the list below. 
 
We hope to collect lots of food for such an amazing cause, some examples of foods that could be 
brought in are the following: 

• tinned meat 

• tinned fish 

• tinned vegetables 

• tinned fruit 

• pasta sauces 

• tinned tomatoes 

• coffee 

• long life milk 

• tinned rice pudding 

• biscuits 

• tinned potatoes 

• tinned spaghetti 

We are in the giving spirit here at Coleridge! Thank you in advance for your support 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr I Tankard 
Head Teacher  


